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 April 8, 2025 
 

 RE:   OPEN HOUSE - SANFORD DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS DISCUSSION 
         REGARDING BUTLER STREET, IRVING STREET, AND MERRILL 

STREET, SPRINGVALE 
 

 

The Department of Public Works will be hosting an Open 
House at our office located at 156 School Street in Sanford on 
Wednesday, June 11, 2025 from 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm to 
discuss concerns from Residents and stakeholders.  No formal 
presentation will be made, but you are encouraged to attend, 
ask questions, and express your concerns.  Should you be 
unable to attend this meeting, please fill out the comment 
card on the reverse side of this letter and return to our office 
at the address noted above.  If you would like the Department 
to reach out to you, please include your contact information. 

 
   Sincerely, 
 

   Matthew E. Hill, P.E.  
   Director of Public Works 
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COMMENT CARD 

 
If the Public Works Staff is unable to address your concerns or you would like to 
leave a written comment, please complete the section below with your comments 
and submit to the front desk or mail to the Department of Public works at the 
above address. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Project:   
Name:  ___________________________________________ 
                                      (Please Print) 
 
Address: __________________________________________ 
                                      (Please Print) 
 
          __________________________________________ 
                                       (Please Print) 


